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Prague, 28th May 1881

My dear Mr. Sander,

Today I received the crates with the sloth and the snake. The Anthuriums arrived well. But I don’t know whether you sent plants to Rodek, if you did not I would have to do it myself. Baron Hruby wrote that he received 3 Anthuriums and is requesting to receive the orchids from you without delay. 

You don’t have to make a long list as enclosure, only the number of orchids and the weight. Also a statement that the orchids have been cultivated by yourselves and a certificate from the ministry that you do not cultivate vines in your establishment.

But I believe that you already sent everything, since we received the Anthuriums. It should be alright if the plants were packed in crates, sent by mail, and had a notice saying: “Racines sans terre” (Roots without soil). …

Yesterday I received a letter from Eduard, saying that he would stay in Costa Rica until the 12th May, and he will send 1000 Trichopilia suavis and 500 Cattleya dowiana.

With kind regards,

B Roezl

Translated by: Maren Talbot
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